[image: image1.png]UNIVERSITY OF

NOTRE DAME




Kelly Cares Irish Invitational
South Bend, IN, December 15, 2012 – The University of Notre Dame would like to invite you to the hockey tournament of the year. Friday December 28, 2012 will mark the start of the Kelly Cares Irish Invitational. Three teams have been invited to compete against your Fighting Irish on the ice: University of Michigan, Boston College, and Michigan State University. This Invitational will go throughout the weekend with the championship game at 8pm on Sunday December 30, 2012. Tickets will be sold online and at the Notre Dame ticket office. The ticket prices are as follows: 
	
	Glass
	Lower (non-glass)
	Mezzanine

	Adults
	$25
	$18
	$20

	Seniors & Youths
	$20
	$10
 
	$20


For club seats contact the ticket office. All proceeds from the event will go to the Kelly Cares Foundation run by our very own head football coach Brian Kelly and his family.


This whole tournament our hockey team will be sporting pink and blue jerseys with the Kelly Cares Foundation logo on the front of the jersey. During the championship game Brian Kelly will be presented with the proceeds and will speak before the crowd. All the refreshments and concessions that are open during regular season games will be open throughout all of the games. This tournament’s goal is to give the Kelly Cares Foundation some good recognition and help their cause.  Help fight breast cancer with the Kelly Cares Foundation!
For More Info contact the Notre Dame Athletic Business office:

Austin Forest

Phone: (574) 631-8112

Fax: (574) 631-9669

E-mail: forestag@nd.edu
###
